December
Sixth
1927,

Hon. Athanase David,
Hinister of Hducation,

Quebee, Qus.

¥y dear Mr. Minister:

With reference to your letter to

the Hon. Walter Mitchell of April S6th last, copy of which was
stated that you would place

$26,000.00 at the disposal of the Normal School at Macdonald
GCollece, I am now writing you to say that this money has not
a8 yet been received by the University. I should appreciate
very much any information you can zive me 23 {o when wo may
expact $0 receive this grant. I might add that the former
grant from the Province to Macdonald College was usually paid
in the Summer months.

I $rust I am not troubling you too
much in asking you to look into this gquestion for me, but I
know that you will understand that we are very much in need of
this grent and it would be = distinet help to us to receive it
a8 3o0n as pOBSible.

With kind regerds, I am, dear lMr.

Minister,

Yours faithfully,




